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To: All 2015 / 2016 Delaware Law Students      

From:  Kevin J. Raport, Chief of Campus Safety    
Subject: Welcome to 2015-2016 Students            

 

I welcome all of you to our campus. I sincerely hope your time at Delaware Law School is 

both productive and enjoyable. Please review the following:  

 

Safety is a shared responsibility 
To continue to maintain a safe environment, we need the assistance of the entire Delaware 

Law School community.  I encourage all of you to report anything that you may consider 

suspicious. Please visit the Campus Safety website for information on our Annual Campus 

Security and Fire Safety Report, services, safety and security policies, and to sign up for 

the Campus Alert Emergency Notification System.   

 

Physical security of your car and personal property 
Please keep your car locked at all times. I also ask that you not leave bags and personal 

items unattended in public places.  Please secure any valuable personal items in the trunk 

of your car.  

 

Campus Courtesy Phones 
Campus phones are located in both residence hall lobbies and at the entrances to the Law 

building and Polishook Hall. Please acquaint yourself with the location of these phones 

and call x 2200 or 302-477-2200 if you require our assistance.  All community members 

are also encouraged to save our phone number in their cell phone. 

 

Parking 
Please ensure that you have a valid parking permit for your vehicle. Parking permits can 

be obtained in the Concord Hall lobby.  Parking information, rules and regulations, 

enforcement and appeals, and parking reservations and requests can be found on the 

Campus Safety webpage located at:  http://delawarelaw.widener.edu/current-

students/student-life-jd/campus-safety/parking-information/. 

 

Notification of Police 
Please call us prior to or immediately after calling 911. Our department can also assist you 

if you wish to speak to the local police for any reason. 

 

Here to Help 
The Campus Safety Department is on duty in Concord Hall 24 hours a day/7days a 

week/365 days a year. We are here to help so please do not hesitate to ask. We can assist 

with directions, escorts, information, medical emergencies, or if you wish to report a 

crime.  We hope all of you have a good experience at Widener and wish you the best of 

luck. 
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